
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 22 April 2004 

11. NORMANS ROAD/STROWAN ROAD - PROPOSED CYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN FACILITIES 
(Cont’d) 

 
 Further to clause 2 (Part B) of this report, the Board resolved: 
 
 That the Board’s decision of 2 September 2003, (that the proposal outlined on plan TP 156901 be 

approved for construction), be reaffirmed. 
 
 (Note:  Pat Harrow asked that his vote be recorded against the decision for the reason that he did not 

support the Council’s practice of painted cycleway lines being marked on collector, minor and major 
arterial roads because he considered these were dangerous, especially for young cyclists.) 

 
 


